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September News





Reminders


October 8th – Dawg Walk


October 9th – Institute Day, No students 


October 12th – No School


October 21st – Early Dismissal


October 22nd – Parent Teacher Conferences


October 23rd – No School


October 29th – Pumpkin Patch Fieldtrip 





Prove It!


Can you read this week’s sight words?


          up, down, very, out


Does the sun rotate around the Earth or does the Earth rotate around the sun?


Who is Johnny Appleseed?


What was your favorite part of the homecoming parade?








A Peek at our Week


Another wonderful week has flown by in room 124.  In math we are still chugging along in chapter 2.   Hopefully we will wrap up this chapter next week.  I am still so impressed with how well the students are doing with subtraction!


In writing we continued to work on our personal narratives.  The students are so excited when it comes to writing time and they can’t wait to get their thoughts down on paper.  This is fun to see!  We also talked about adding details to our writing and giving better descriptions of things so that we can really get a good picture of it in our minds. 


We did our first round of MAP testing on Monday.  We started with math and next Monday we will do the literacy portion of the test.  All of the students did a great job during the test and they were all so patient.  The test takes about an hour and a half so it is very long, but they hung in there really well!


On Friday morning we had some fun with apple exploration.  We voted on what color apples we thought we liked best, and then we got to actually try different kinds of apples.  This was exciting for the students!  We also learned about Johnny Appleseed and a few fun apple facts.


Thank you so much to all who volunteered to be a chaperone on our pumpkin patch fieldtrip.  I drew names and the following people will be going with us;


Angela Rhodes, Genevieve OMalley, Moe Van Hoorn, Shannon Blue, Priscilla Coker and Amanda Missey.


If your name was not drawn, don’t worry!  We have more fieldtrips coming up this year. 


	Have a wonderful weekend!


						~Mrs. Kirby 











